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The Office Bearers/ Central Committee Members/ State Committee Chiefs 

A.I.B.R.F 

 

Dear Comrades,  

                             Re: Actions taken on retiree issues by AIBRF & other developments on 17.2.20 

 

AIBRF DELEGATION MET HONORABLE FINANCE MINISTER SMT NIRMALA SITARAMAN IN BANAGLORE ON 

17.02.2020. 

We are very happy to inform that AIBRF delegation from Women Wing Karnataka State Committee met 

honorable Finance Minister Smt. Nirmala Sitaraman in Bangalore on 17.02.2020 to make appeal to her to 

resolve long pending issues of bank retirees in particular pension updation. She was kind enough to give 

appointment to our delegation at very short notice and despite her very busy and tight schedule in Bangalore. 

She was very positive and sympathetic on the demand of updation and assured that necessary steps will be 

taken to resolve it. She gave direction to the officials present in the meeting including the Finance Secretary 

who was also present there  to take steps to resolve this issue in time bound manner.  

 

We are grateful to Honorable Member of Parliament from Bangalore ( North) Shri Surya Tejaswi who helped 

us to secure appointment with the FM at very short notice and convey our profound thanks to him.  We also 

convey our profound  thanks to   the women wing , Karnataka State Committee in particular  women delegates 

who were part of the delegation who presented retiree issues in very effective manner. We also convey our 

thanks to the team of the State Committee in particular General Secretary Comrade Vishwanath Naik who 

played important role in securing appointment from FM.  

 

It is really very significant step in the direction of resolution of important demand of updation through 

continuous organisational efforts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

AIBRF WOMEN DELELGATION MEETING HONORABLE FINANCE MINISTER IN BANGALORE ON 

17.02.2020 

 

 

AIBRF delegation meeting UFBU Constituents in Delhi on 17.2.2020 

AIBRF delegation from Delhi consisting of AIBRF office Bearers met Shri Upender Kumar, General Secretary 

NOBW and Shri Hazarilal Meena, President  NOBO on 17.02.2020 and handed over memorandum to them  

pending demands of retirees  who assured to give support of their organisation during the negotiation. 

 

Developments at CLC Meeting held at Delhi on 17.2.2020 

 

 As per the opinion given by CLC  in the meeting held today , Parties to the settlement have agreed to hold 

further rounds of discussion to resolve all pending issues. Next conciliation meeting will be held on 5.3.20. 

 

 

 

                                           With Respectful Regards, 

 



                                                                    Yours Sincerely, 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

                                                                     ( S.C.JAIN) 

                                                               GENERAL SECRETARY  

 


